
 

 

THE PANTHERS’ PRIDE 
 

We are smart.  We do our part. We take pride in Sacred Heart! 
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VIRTUE OF THE MONTH 

The virtue that we will be celebrating this 

month is the virtue of HOPE. Hopeful 

people work for peace and justice on 

earth despite facing many obstacles. They trust 

that God’s plan will be fulfilled, even if not in their 

lifetime.  Hope is visible in our classrooms 

whenever we find prayer, trust in God’s 

faithfulness and work for justice and peace. 

 

BUS INFORMATION FOR SEPTEMBER 
 Please know that whatever address 

your child is being picked up and 

dropped off at now will remain the 

same for September 2015.   If you 

require special bussing to due to 

custody agreements, you will need to 

complete a Special Transportation 

Request.  You may access this form online at 

https://geoquery.netribus.ca .  Bus pick-up times and 

bus numbers may change over the summer. You 

should not assume that your child’s bus numbers or 

bussing times will remain the same from year to year.  

You will need to check your child’s bus information 

over the summer by checking 

https://geoquery.netribus.ca .  You will also need your 

child’s OEN number which can be found in box beside 

your child’s name on the report card. Should you 

need to change pick-up/drop-off destination, please 

email Mrs. Belisle at shtmsec@ncdsb.on.ca with the 

new address.  This can be done over the summer.  It is 

important to know that the beginning of the year, it 

can take well over a week for the changes to take 

place so it is important that you notify us as soon as 

possible to ensure the changes are made before the 

first day of school. 

 

 

GRADE 6 CELEBRATION 

Our Mass on Wednesday, June 

24 at 9:30 a.m. will be in honour 

of our grade 6 class who will be 

leaving us to attend grade 7 at O’Gorman 

Intermediate Catholic School in September.  We 

would like to invite family members to our join us 

to celebrate Mass and the acknowledgement of 

their accomplishments immediately following the 

Mass.  Parents, you will not need to pack them a 

lunch as the grade 6’s will be attending a 

special lunch this day! 

 

RECOGNITION ASSEMBLY 
We will also be recognizing the special 

accomplishments for the students from Junior 

Kindergarten to Grade 5 at 10:30 a.m. on 

Tuesday, June 23.  You are welcome to attend. 

 

FAMILY BARBEQUE 

We will be hosting our annual 

“end of year family 

barbeque” on June 16th from 

5-7 p.m. at O’Gorman High 

School.  You received your 

order form last week to 

complete and return to school with the payment 

by Thursday, June 4th. We will not be able to 

accept order forms that are handed in late as 

the people in charge of the barbequing need 

the quantities of food that day.   

Come and share a meal, some fun on the 

bouncers/climbers, play a game or two and 

have a laugh with your Sacred Heart School 

family. We would love to see you there!   

 

 It is hard to believe that the 2014-2015 

school year is coming to an end.  We 

would like to thank our teachers and 

support staff who work so hard every 

day to create a learning environment that 

encourages and challenges the children to do 

their very best.  We also need to thank the 

members of our Catholic School Council who 

suggest initiatives to better our school.  We are 

grateful to you, our parents, who support your 

child at home.   

As I leave Sacred Heart School, I would like to 

thank you all for a TRULY enjoyable and 

rewarding six years.  It is with mixed emotions 

that I leave Sacred Heart School but I know that I 

leave it in the very capable hands of Mr. Darren 

Berthier.  May you have a very enjoyable 

summer with your wonderful children and I wish 

you all the best in the future!  


